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Consultant for semi-quantitative evaluation of access and coverage (SQUEAC) survey
Concern Worldwide, Northern Bahr el Ghazal
REF: Consultancy 2016.07-157118

Concern Worldwide (CWW) is a non-governmental, international, humanitarian organisation dedicated to the reduction of suffering and working towards the ultimate elimination of extreme poverty in the world’s poorest countries.

CWW South Sudan programme operates in Aweil West, Aweil North and Aweil Centre counties in greater Northern Bahr el Ghazal (NBeG), Bentiu Protection of Civilian (POC) sites in Rubkona County, Unity State and UN House POC in Juba, Central Equitoria State. While our work in Bentiu and Juba have purely remained emergency response, in NBeG our work has developed into a recovery and settlement type with a long-term development perspective in Health, Nutrition and Livelihoods. 

Concern Worldwide and the County Health Department in Aweil West are implementing the Irish Aid Fund Project whose aim is to contribute to the reduction of maternal and infant mortality through improved access, quality and coverage of Basic Package of Health and Nutrition Services in Aweil West County. 

Concern Worldwide is now inviting consultants to submit proposals for carrying out a SQUEAC survey in Aweil West, Northern Bahr el Ghazal.

Qualified and interested candidates may collect the Terms of Reference (ToR), free of charge, by:
· Requesting a soft copy by emailing southsudan.logs@conern.net from 13th June 2016
· Collecting TOR from Concern Worldwide Office, Airport Road, Juba from 13th June 2016

Applications must include the following:
· Detailed Curriculum Vitae for the key personnel/s
· Technical proposal, comprising of proposed methodology and work plan
· Financial Proposal, including proposed fee
· Examples of at least two similar previous assignments
Please note that incomplete applications will be excluded from further consideration.

Applications must be submitted in a sealed envelope, addressed to:
	SQUAEC Survey Consultancy
	Country Director, Concern Worldwide, 	
	Airport Road, Juba, South Sudan 
Note that softcopy supporting documentation may be submitted to southsudan.logs@concern.net 

Applications, including any softcopy supporting documentation, must be submitted by 15.00 PM (East African Time) on 24th June, 2016.  Any application received after the deadline will not be considered. For inquiries regarding this advert, please contact Concern Worldwide on +211 (0)926 685 109 or by email on southsudan.logs@concern.net
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